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Fargo South High School has named Mr. Dennis Miller as their new boys soccer coach for the 

2023 season.   

 

Mr. Miller will replace Mr. Amer Vatres who was the head coach for the Bruin boys soccer 

program from 2015 through 2022.  

 

Mr. Miller, a graduate of Bay Port High School and Lakeland College in Wisconsin, was 

previously the head coach for boys soccer at Wrightstown High School in Wisconsin for four years 

and the head girls soccer coach at Green Bay West High School for two years. As head coach at 

Wrightstown, his teams made the sections three consecutive years finishing as the state runner up 

in 2007.  He also coached club soccer for the Green Bay Lightning in Wisconsin for six years. He 

served as an assistant coach with the Fargo North boys soccer team this past fall and is currently 

coaching with the Fargo North girls soccer team this spring. Mr. Miller serves as a counselor at 

Fargo South.     

 

Fargo South High School Activities Coordinator Mike Beaton states “Mr. Miller brings a great 

deal of knowledge, experience, and enthusiasm to the Bruin boys soccer team. He looks forward 

to the opportunity to continue to build on the rich history and tradition of the soccer program at 

South High. We are excited to have him leading our boys soccer team.” 

 


